
 

Message from the Principal 

Bill Peppard 

 
Welcome to St. George Elementary—your school for 2014-2015. SGES is a great place to go to school. We 

have professional, caring teachers who do their best to provide a positive, safe, happy environment for your 

child.  

Let me list some of the special events, activities and programs you will have this year:  
 We offer after school activities in cross country, basketball, chess, soccer and rugby.  

 The Media Studies program offers opportunities to work on the SGES TV show and to write stories for the 
St. Croix Courier. This program is open to students in grades 4-6.  

 The Home and School offer parties for special events at Halloween, Christmas, Winter Carnival and 

Easter.  

 We participate in several national fundraisers: Terry Fox Run and Jump Rope for Heart.  

 We will have several performers for your enjoyment throughout the year.  

 Grade 6 students serve as Ambassadors to help out at the office and are involved in other leadership 

activities throughout the year.  
 


